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Comments: This undertaking should not be allowed without a clear and concise plan of action. This is the type of
vague wording that leads to the rampant bloated spending of our government. All projects and areas should be
clearly defined and transparent to the general public. This needs to be fully examined by surveyors and project
managers. There needs to be a step by step plan in place with definitive timelines. The ability to adapt a project
should be allowed, but it should require a reason as to why. Going forward with this project under the current
constraints is not how any business operates and should not be allowed for a government entity. Please
reconsider the way this is rolled out.



